
SFT PRESCHOOL

It is the last month of school and we can not
believe how fast this year has gone.  We have had
so much fun with your students this year.  During
the month of May, we are conducting end-of-the-
year assessments with our Learning Without
Tear's Benchmark.  Your child's data will be shared
with you in their report cards. This month the
preschoolers will also be traveling down the street
to Scranton City Park to experience their first
school field trip.  We look forward to a new
adventure with them. 

Students are continuing their science projects.  We
are planting flowers, growing grass, witnessing the
life cycle of the butterfly, and getting our hand
deep into the earth!

This will be the last newsletter of the school
year.  We wish you all a wonderful summer and
hope to see you all back in the fall.  

Don't forget to pre-enroll your child if they
plan to attend preschool next year. This is
for new and returning students.  FORM
LINKED HERE

Whats Happening at the preschool?Save The Dates
5/5 No Preschool
Well Child Screenings

5/8-5/12- National
Teacher Appreciation
Week

5/8- No school
Professional
Development

5/9 -Ms Julie's Field Trip
to Scranton Park

5/10- Ms Dana's Field
Trip to Scranton Park

5/11- Ms Donna's Field
Trip to Scranton Park

5/12- Ms Rebecca's
Field Trip To Scranton
Park

5/17- Last Day of School
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Bunny Smiles

https://forms.gle/5k3p8ZToeetyQMxdA


Summer is a wonderful time to bring new experiences to your
children's lives.  Not all of these experiences have to be
expensive or require traveling long distances.  Check out the
following links to Sunflower Summer and Greenbush Summer
Camps for fun kid friendly and affordable opportunities.  

Sunflower Summer 
Greenbush Summer Camps

Read to and expose your child to new books this summer.
Reading is the best at-home activity to keep their minds fresh
while off from school. Check out your local libraries for summer
reading programs.  

Carbondale City Library
Overbrook Public Library

USD 434 will also be participating in the Summer Feeding
Program this year. Breakfast and Lunch will be available to all
students in each of our schools throughout the summer
months. Please be looking for more communication about this
program in the upcoming weeks. 

HAVE A FANTASTIC SUMMER WITH YOUR CHILDREN! 
WE WILL MISS THEM ALL!

Parent Education
One of our preschool goals this year was to
support school readiness through parent
education.  Each month, we share research
and strategies that can be used at home to
support early childhood development.  We
also hosted a parent information session at
our spring family night.  We would like your
feedback about our parent education and
how we can better support your child's
development and school readiness.  Please
help us by filling out this short 4 question
survey.  We appreciate your feedback to
help us improve our practices. 
SURVEY LINKED HERE

Summertime Fun

https://www.sunflowersummer.org/
https://www.sunflowersummer.org/
https://www.greenbush.org/student-learning-services/student-enrichment/greenbush-summer-camps/lawrence-summer-camps/
https://www.carbondalecitylibrary.org/
https://overbrook.mykansaslibrary.org/
https://forms.gle/wB7CnfbBDXBJBjiVA

